LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN DEARBORN BOARD
AND
ASSOCIATION OF DEARBORN SCHOOLS ADMINISTRATORS’

The Dearborn Board (hereinafter referred to as the Board), as the Association of Dearborn Schools
Administrators’ (hereinafter referred to as the ADSA), whereas the above mentioned parties agree as follows:

Administrators will attend a full day co-teaching PD on either August 18th or 19th. Since this is before
administrators contractually begin the school year, you may elect to take a relief day on Friday September 2nd

(so you can have a four day Labor Day weekend) OR request a different relief day later during the year (with
supervisor approval/notification, as always).

Anne Beninghof, a leader in co-teaching in education, will be faciliating the PD and is only available on those
days. The ADSA was surveyed and this approach represents the majority vote.
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